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Progress and Current Works 

Environmental Monitoring was installed on the 5th February both internally and 
externally.   

The main entrance to GOSH at the Frontage building was closed on the 19th 
February and the patients and families are using entrances on Guilford Street and 
Lambs Conduit Street.  We can now prepare for the canopy removal.   

UK Power Networks (UKPN) commenced planned works on the 22nd of February. 
These works involve in installation of a new high voltage cable in the carriageway 
along Great Ormond Street. They will implement a local traffic management along 
Great Ormond Street, including a stop/go system. The duration of these works is 
expected to be 3 weeks. 

We begin our enabling works with the removal of the old GOSH main entrance 
canopy. These works are due to commence w/c 4th March. To facilitate these 
works, Sisk must erect a scaffold platform to accommodate the removal, these 
works are scheduled for Saturday the 24th & Sunday 25th February, and Saturday 
2nd & Sunday 3rd  March and between 10am & 6pm when the hospital usage is at its 
lowest. 

To facilitate the safe arrival and departure of construction traffic to/from site, London 
Borough of Camden are undertaking highway alterations. They are currently 
undertaking work at Guilford St./Guilford Pl. to widen the turning radius and relocate 
the crossing approx. 2m in an easterly direction. These works are expected to take 
3 to 4 weeks, having commenced on the 19th of February. 

Project Overview 

Construction works for the new 
Children’s Cancer Centre has 
begun.  

The works will involve the 
deconstructing of the current 
Frontage Building and replacing 
it with a new 8 storey building (2 
basements). 

The new building will include: 

• A cancer day care service

• Cancer Inpatient Wards

• Critical Care, Imaging and
Theatre facilities

• Special Feeds unit

• A Roof Garden

• A Hospital School



Further information and updates on the activities on the project can be found 
at https://www.goshccc.info/  or by using the QR Code 

Upcoming Works 

Works taking place within the footprint of the hospital 
campus includes the installation of real time 
noise/dust/vibration monitors (completed w/c 19th 
February), the erection of scaffold to enable pipework 
installation (due for completion w/c 4th March) and the 
removal of the existing tower crane base within the 
service yard (due to commence w/c 4th March) 

Tree pruning at Guilford Place and Queens Square will 
take place the week commencing 11th March, this is 
safety work due to the deliveries which will need to 
come into Great Ormond Street. 

Logistics and Site 

Sisk are limiting the deliveries to and from site as far as 
possible.  The average number of lorries attending site 
per day will be five between February and May 2024. 

Please note that Sisk site working hours are currently 
between 8am and 6pm Monday-Friday and on 
Saturdays 8am-1pm).  

The DCMP (Deconstruction/Construction Management 
Plan) was approved on the 15th February 2024.  A full 
version of this can be viewed on the GOSH CCC 
website or if required we can supply a paper version 
upon request.  

Public Liaison and Community 

John Sisk is committed to working with 
the residents, businesses, and community 
throughout the duration of the project.  
Communicating through letters, 
newsletters and the website giving regular 
updates on the progress of the works and 
notifications of works starting.  

Monthly community drop ins will continue 
where you can come and talk to members 
of Sisk and GOSH to gain further insight 
into the works. The next date for the drop 
in will be Wednesday 20th March 5pm – 
7pm at Western Lecture Theatre. 

Sisk have employed a full-time dedicated 
PLO, Patsy Evans working on the project 
who is available by email on 
patspatpatsyevans@sisk.co.uk or by 
phone on 07760 571107. 

Donation to Support Local Firework 
Night 

In November 2023 the local Coram’s Field Charity 
held a free firework event for the local community.  
John Sisk were only to happy to contribute to the 
event for all to enjoy. 

GOSH CHRISTMAS PRESENT 
DONATIONS MADE TO GOSH 

Our project is registered with the 
Considerate Constructors Scheme 
(CCS). This ensures that we abide by 
their Code of Construction Practice and 
their 3 main principles ……Respecting 
the Community, Caring for the 
Environment, & Valuing our 
Workforce.  
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